

FIRST CONGREGATIONAL CHURCH

"No matter who you are or where you are on life's journey, you are welcome here!"

SOUND SYSTEM UPGRADE - \$4974

THANK YOU!!

We have gratefully received \$3,070 and will accept contributions until the end of June. If you'd like to donate, please put "Sound System" on the memo line of your check!

A LOOK AHEAD.....

June 30	Folk Protest Music
July 6	Church Pancake Breakfast, 6-10am
July 7	Alter-Notes (Their Best Hits)
July 14	Denise Nasso
July 21	Alter-Notes (Unity Theme)
July 28	Song of the Pines
August 4	Camp Song Sunday









FCC is counting down...... 63rd ANNUAL PANCAKE FUNDRAISER, this year, FOR DISCOVERY GARDENS PRESCHOOL!!

The syrup and batter are here, the sausages are coming, look out! Be there, and buy your tickets now. We have a great list of VOLUNTEERS and are only needing a few more, but we do need an Army to take it all

DOWN until another year rolls around. The sign-up board is waiting for YOUR name. An updated list with all volunteers is posted now with a few missing spots.

See you at 7 am Friday OR Saturday at 5:30 am OR 8:00 OR at 10 to dismantle.

HAPPY 4th OF JULY!!

THANK YOU, The 'Committee'



MISSIONS NEWS

June's mission outreach emphasis is the denomination's "Strengthen the Church". Donations will help seed plant new churches, support creative new ministries directed to youth and young adults, and fund new projects/programs offering spiritual enrichment and engagement with today's challenging issues. Checks can be made to the church, with the

memo line of, "Strengthen the Church". Thanks to your generous contributions in May, \$470 is being sent to support church "Hospitality" ministries assisting registered asylum seekers released by ICE in the Phoenix area.

Thank you for remembering that we have been blessed to be a blessing. (Genesis 12:2) Questions and/or comments can be directed to any of our Mission Outreach team; Becky and Bill Bryant, Staci Robbins, Patty Gard, or Gary Gard (chairperson). New members to our team are always welcome.

Just a reminder - on the 3rd Wednesday of each month, volunteers from our church family provide a hot meal for women and children staying at the Prescott Area Shelter Services facility (PASS). **June 19** next month. There is a volunteer sign-up sheet in Perkins Hall. Questions can be directed to our PASS meal coordinator, Patty Gard. Anyone from our Mission Outreach team would be glad to address any of your comments or questions. Thank you for remembering that we have been blessed to be a blessing. (Genesis 12:2)

REGULARLY SCHEDULED PROGRAMMING

Anniversaries

Al & Barbi Beeson 06/23 Harry & Anna Strong 07/14 John & Sonya Wilson 07/23

Birthdays

Alice Kring 06/08 Sylvia Neely 06/13 Linda Foote 06/18 Sylvia Staats 06/19 Bill Neely 06/24 Staci Robbins 07/01 Linda Moore 07/02 Jennifer Cortez 07/05 Martie Dial 07/10 Patsy Jo Huff 07/13 Jean Woodburn 07/16 Mary Lloyd 07/22 Bruce Jordan 07/25 Ann Flanagan 07/29



ADMINISTRATION
Monday - Thursday: 9:00-4:00
Friday 9:00-1:00
928-445-4555
fccprescott@gmail.com
juliefccprescott@gmail.com



PASTOR JAY Monday - Thursday: 9:00-1:00 928-899-9066 Jayfccprescott@gmail.com